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Dear Consultee, 
 
North Somerset Council are proposing to expand Ravenswood School, Nailsea 
(which supports the provision of education for children aged from 3 years to 19 
years) from a range of 112 – 119 places to a range of 134 – 140 places to help to 
meet the increasing demand for pupil places for those with moderate learning 
difficulties with effect from 01 September 2021.  
 
The proposal will be implemented by North Somerset Council with support from the 
Governing Body. 
 
Please find attached the Statutory Proposal.  Within four weeks from the date of 
publication of this proposal (11 February 2020), any person may support, object or 
make comments by sending them to School Organisation (F.A.O. Janice Allen), 
North Somerset Council, Town Hall, Walliscote Grove Road, Weston-super-Mare, 
BS23 1UJ.  
 
The closing date for comments is 11 March 2021. 
  
 
Mark Senior 
 

 
 
Headteacher Ravenswood School 
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